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The Board of Education approved the General Fund Bills in the amount of $43,985.83. 
 
The Capital Project Payments in the amount of $93,747.93 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Board approved the Athletic Fund bills in the amount of $2,356.39. 
 
The Board approved the annual audit as presented by Gary Anderson of Anderson, 
Tuckey, Bernhardt, and Doran, P.C.   Reported revenues of $5,237,422, expenditures of 
$5,058,590 resulting in an increase to the Fund Balance of $178,832.  The Fund Balance 
as of June 30, 2012 ended with $2,419,884. 
 
The Board approved the high bids of $2,373 from Kalamazoo Recycling for the 2000 
Freightliner bus and $2,865 from Trans Specialists for the 2001 Freightliner bus. 
 
The Board approved the hiring of Jennifer Keinath for the 5 ½ hour Cook position as 
recommended by Food Service Director, Laura Vogel and Superintendent, Tricia 
Pawlowski. 
 
A Resolution of Commendation for the Elementary Staff and Administration for “Beating 
the Odds” was adopted by the Board.  This is the third year in a row Deckerville 
Elementary has been recognized as “Beating the Odds.”  The Board and Administration 
are very proud of the Elementary Staff for achieving this accomplishment. 
 
The purchase of the SC Controller System through the bond funds for the heating system 
was approved by the Board in the amount of $8,375.00. 
 
The Board went into closed session to discuss student discipline. 


